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6th February 2024 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Re: Change of Fieldwork Location from Stratford to Brick Lane, London 
 
I am writing to inform you of an adjustment in the location for the upcoming Geography fieldwork 
trip scheduled for Wednesday, 7th February. 
 
Originally planned for Stratford, London, the fieldwork destination has now been changed to Brick 
Lane, London. We believe this alteration will provide students with a valuable and insightful 
experience that aligns with our educational objectives. 
 
Despite the change in location, students are still expected to travel independently to London. Our 
Geography department staff will be present to meet the students promptly at 8:30 am. However, 
please be aware that the meeting point is now Liverpool Street station instead of Stratford. 
 
We understand the importance of clarity and organisation, and we assure you that the exact meeting 
point will be communicated to the students in advance of the trip. This information will be posted on 
the Show My Homework (SMHW) system, providing a centralised and accessible platform for 
students and parents to access trip-related details. 
 
We appreciate your understanding and cooperation in this matter. If you have any concerns or 
questions, please do not hesitate to contact us through enquiries@shsb.org.uk. In the event that it is 
not possible for the student to attend, then please let us know so that alternative arrangements can 
be made. 
 
Thank you for your continued support of our educational initiatives. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mr Brooks 
Geography Teacher 
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